
 

PTA Weekly News 
 

We hope you enjoyed reading our quarterly newsletter – you’ll see it at the end of this weekly news in case you 
missed it!  We hope you agree that we’ve had a really successful few months and it is great to celebrate our 
fundraising efforts - thank you to everyone involved! 
 

MOTHER’S DAY SALE 2022 – Friday 25th March 2022 
 

 

 

We are pleased to bring you a repeat of last years 
successful Mother’s Day sale of Boxed Afternoon and 
Cream Teas. 
 
The scones and cakes are homemade and all orders 
are freshly prepared on the day. 
 
We are using the same caterers who have agreed to 
keep prices the same for this year and as feedback 
last time was so positive, we are looking forward to 
another successful sale. 
 
Please place your orders online at our website by 
Friday 18th March 2022 
 

https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=46180#.YisytXrP02w 

 

 

  

More details of our Spring Disco coming next week. 
 

 

  

  

 
 
Contact us via email at: 
clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com 
 
Facebook and Instagram: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta 
 
Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events,  
our list of partners and our online shop: 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/ 
 
Have you seen our new noticeboard yet? 
We will be regularly updating that too.  
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